
 

 

 

 

Hythe Masters Champions of East Kent 

Hythe Aqua’ s Adult Swimming Section – “Hythe Masters” took a 
smaller team than usual to the recent East Invicta Masters 
Championships held at Kings School Recreation Centre in 
Canterbury. The East Invicta Masters Championships this year 
included eight East Kent Masters Clubs who competed across all 
four strokes at 50 metres and 100m free and 100m individual 
medley + relays. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hythe Aqua small team swam excellently across all age 
groups from 24yrs to 79yrs and won the title of East Kent Masters 
Champions for 2017. There was a number of excellent 
performances from the squad with many new personal best times 
being recorded across all age groups. Donna Wickens just missed 
out on being the Top Lady finishing in 2nd place across the 
competition. 

The competition was much stronger this year but the Hythe 
swimmers all performed well and took the Top Club title just in 
front of Canterbury 2nd and Thanet in 3rd place. 

 

 



 

 

The following swimmers won Gold medals in their age group 
events: 

Rebecca Maycock, Helen Oakes, Patricia Parris, Diana Ward, 
Maureen Fakley, Zoe Davies, Donna Wickens, Stuart Parris, & 
David Staveley. 

Hythe also won 6 of the 12 relays events with many other 
swimmers from Hythe scoring points in 2nd and 3rd places in 
individual and relay events. 

Hythe Masters train at Hythe Pool on Wednesday and Friday 
evenings – check out www.hytheaqua.org.uk for more info. 
 

 

 

http://www.hytheaqua.org.uk/

